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2nd May 2018 
 

 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
At Crowton School we believe that physical education is an important part of the 
curriculum.  We aim to give each child 2 hours PE throughout the week. 
 
From 4th May, until the end of the Summer Term, we would like to pilot a scheme where 
children come to school in their PE kits on a Friday.  This will enable all children to have 
access to a longer PE lesson with Mr Pickering.   
 
While the pilot scheme is running, we would like the children to wear as much of their 
current school PE clothes as possible and, if successful, we will start in September 
wearing the full school PE kit on each Friday. 
 
There are many advantages to children coming in their kits on a Friday, as their PE clothes 
will not get lost, all children will get their 2 hours PE, and also it should be easier for 
children to remember wearing it on a Friday.   
 
Children will come home with their PE kits on Thursday 3rd May, ready for the pilot scheme 
to start on Friday. 
 
We will gather feedback at the end of term to assess how successful this has been. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Heather Harris 
Head teacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
           
 
 
 

 
              
  


